December 16, 2013
To Mayor and City Council,

It is with my deepest regrets that I feel I must tender my
resignation from the Campbell County Fire Board.

I have enjoyed my time on the fire board and feel I have
represented the city to the best of my ability. However, due to my
failing health I need to focus my energy on myself and my family,
as well as my current job. I do not feel that I can give the attention
needed to do the fire board and the city justice.

I believe that the city of Gillette needs strong representation on
this board. For the reasons mentioned above I do not feel I am the
one at this point who can provide that. Throughout my life T have
always given 110% of myself in what I do, whether it has been an
elected or an appointed position.

I sincerely hope that the Mayor and Council have been satisfied
with my service.

Again it is with my deepest regrets that I am submitting my
resignation effective January 1, 2014.

Respectfully,
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Frank Latta



